
  

 

March 15 – April 2, 2021 
Virtual Gallery Exhibition Hosted by 

 The Art League of Long Island 
 
 
 

Dear Art Educator, 
 
For the fourteenth year in a row the Art League of Long Island is pleased to offer the opportunity for High School 
Advanced Placement art students throughout Suffolk and Nassau counties to exhibit their work in an AP Art 
exhibition entitled, “GO APE”.  Each High School may submit up to 4 works to be apportioned as the teachers see fit 
among Drawing Portfolio, 2D Design Portfolio and 3D Design Portfolio. We hope to represent a wide cross section 
of media:  Drawing, Painting, Printmaking, Mixed Media, Sculpture, Photography, and Computer Graphics. This 
exhibition will feature talented art students working across Long Island and will give the students the opportunity 
to view artwork created by their peers in a virtual gallery setting on the Kunstmatrix platform, a resource for 
professional artists and galleries.  
 
In that AP students are aiming at careers in the fine arts, presentation appropriate to a professional virtual gallery 
setting should be stressed.  The file size required by the virtual gallery program must be between 500KB - 5MB in a 
high-quality photographic image, with image width of about 1900px.  File types accepted are PNG, JPG, or JPEG 
only.  For 3D work, please be aware images will appear as enhanced 2D photos, and that the student must take two 
images of the work, one from the front and the other from the back, making sure to maintain the same distance and 
height from the object in both photos. Use of a cell phone is suitable to accomplish this task, however for best 
image quality please make sure images are sent via email attachment, not through text message. Please send your 
images no later than March 2. 
 
Awards will be given to honor outstanding work created in each two and three-dimensional content area.  
 
To ensure space for your students’ work we are asking teachers to reserve space and submit one application for 
each work submitted.  To apply please answer all questions on the reservation form at 
https://forms.gle/gfoGaFeThTTPoqUZ9.   
  
Fee for each student:  $25 

IMPORTANT: IF CONTRACTING THROUGH BOCES PLEASE INFORM THE ART LEAGUE WHEN 

SUBMITTING STUDENT INFORMATION. THANK YOU! 
 
Reservations will be taken up to March 2 or until virtual gallery space reaches its limit, whichever comes first.  
Gallery labels will be made from the information in the application. Please forward your images and any questions 
to Annette Bernhardt at abernhardt@artleagueli.org.   
  
Sincerely, 

  
Charlee Miller 
Executive Director 

https://forms.gle/gfoGaFeThTTPoqUZ9

